

Careers Fair- Thursday 24th October

Dear Parent/Carer,

On Thursday 24th October <u>4.00pm – 4.45pm</u> in our Sports Hall we will be hosting our school's Careers Fair. There will be over 25 local colleges and trainee providers all in one place for you and your child to speak to.

We would like some of our Year 9 pupils and their parents to come and have a look to gather valuable information about their next steps and to start having those early discussions to enable us to support them. Your child is one of the pupils chosen for this opportunity.

Good career guidance ensures that all young people, whatever their needs, background or ambitions, know the options open to them and can make the informed choices needed to fulfil their potential. This is an excellent opportunity to meet local providers and colleges to help plan the future career paths of our pupils, to ensure they have the best access to education post 16. Our Learning Support Assistants will be on hand to support any queries you have.

We look forward to seeing you at the event.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Richard Stevenson

Assistant Principal-Inclusion & Transition



w: georgeeliotacademy.org.uk